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Pedro Perreman schreef op 19/12/2019:

Dear colleagues, 
Update on the fax for DC.
We will not have a classic faxline in Schelle. For that reason we chose to have a fax-
system in the cloud (via 3cx, 03/870.37.86). This is active since today, so we don't
have to care on the moment of the move.
The marketing number 0800/13.736 (free of charge for customers) is today
switched from the physical faxline to the cloud-line via 3cx.
All incoming faxes will be sent immediately to lensorder@deceunynck.be.
The actual physical faxline 03/887.19.20 will be reachable as long as we are in
Aartselaar, and can be used to send outgoing faxes.In the new building, we will add
a little box for outgoing faxes.
Ann, please be aware in all communication where our faxnumber is mentioned,
that the old number will not be reachable anymore. Maybe it's wise only to
mention the freefax number (0800) ?
Best regards,Pedro
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